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Memorandum Regarding the 

 1M Warehouse Project Notice of Preparation 

 

Date: February 10, 2023 

To: Governor’s Office of Planning and Research, State Clearinghouse 

From/Lead Agency: Town of Apple Valley, Planning Department 

Contact Person: Daniel Alcayaga, Planning Manager; dalcayaga@applevalley.org / 760.240.7000 

x7200 

Subject: Revisions to the 1M Warehouse Project Notice of Preparation  

 
This memorandum serves to notify the Governor’s Office of Planning and Research, State Clearinghouse 

that a correction has been made to the Notice of Preparation for the 1M Warehouse Project. The revised 

Notice of Preparation corrects the date that the scoping meeting would occur. The scoping meeting is now 

scheduled to occur on Thursday February 23, 2023, at 5:00 p.m. at Apple Valley Town Hall instead of 

Monday February 20, 2023.  

 

Sincerely,  

Daniel Alcayaga, 

Planning Manager 

Town of Apple Valley 
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